
DfC sets out initial budget assessment

The Department for Communities has set out its initial assessment of the
impact of 2023-24 budget position as part of a wide-ranging engagement with
its staff, Arm’s Length Bodies, delivery bodies and stakeholders.

Partner Agencies ask for help in
reducing wildfire risk

There have been over 100 wildfires in Northern Ireland since February 2023
and the public are being asked for their help, in order to reduce the number
of incidents.

£70million investment for Ballycastle
Shared Education Campus

The Department of Education has appointed Heron Bros contractors to build a
new £70million Shared Education Campus in Ballycastle.

Five-year vision outlined for Nursing
&amp; Midwifery

Chief Nursing Officer, Maria McIlgorm, has outlined her five-year vision for
nursing and midwifery in Northern Ireland at her inaugural conference.
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Appointment of the Patient and Client
Council Chair

The Department of Health has announced the appointment of a Chair to the
Patient and Client Council (PCC).
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